
From: Kaitlin Creighton  
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 3:37 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation Request for SPPC July 18th Meeting 

 

Hello,  

I would like to request delegation status at the upcoming SPPC meeting on July 18th 
relating to the Community Grants Neighbourhood Decision Making - Deputy Mayor 
S. Lewis and Councillor S. Lehman (from SORWG).  

Along with my colleague Alix Robinson, I plan to speak about the positive impacts the 
grant programs have had on our local business sustainability program, Green Economy 
London and the local business community. We would like to attend the meeting in 
person.  Please let me know if any further information is required. 

With thanks, 

 
--  

  
Kaitlin Creighton  (She/Her) 
Director of Sustainability, London Environmental Network  
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/londonenvironment.net__;!!Mdh6Ok0KiQ!VNaD2SawvSQM5Kcvvhln1wYtLfUd_FayfpTzaHINhe9DfjEkGMZooEqhwBlQUbBldfkohjCb2ZqC7AdDaLVfDJ8$

